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WEBSITE-  Remember to check our website regularly. The website contains 

valuable information and is our venue to provide this information to our 

residents, such as minutes, bylaws, notices and upcoming events. RVAB is 

also now on Twitter, so you can also follow news using that media. 

BOAT LAUNCH-   The boat launch was repaired, and is still undergoing 

some final tweaking, but we were really pressed for time to get it at least 

useable. Council will be moving forward to improve the access for 

launching boats and watercraft as early as possible this spring.                

COMPOST PILE- The dumping area for leaves, grass, and clippings etc., has 

been relocated.  Please cooperate and save our maintenance staff 

additional clean-up hours by dumping your leaves and grass immediately 

beside the pile and not just at the edge of the cultivated area.  

BURN PIT- Again a reminder, the burn pit is for trees and burnable wood 

only. There have been several occasions when prohibited items, such as 

plastics, metal, and other non-burnable items have been disposed of in the 

pit. Continued disregard will result in the burn pit being locked up and only 

available while being supervised. It is planned to clean out the pit before 

spring, so please do not dump there while it is locked.  

GARBAGE DISPOSAL CONTAINERS-  As requirements change for fall and 

winter some of the containers may be locked.  This will eliminate 

unnecessary cost during off peak times of the year.  Tires, Bar B Q’s, fridges 

and scrap metal cannot be placed in these containers.    Continued abuse 



will result in the containers being locked and only opened for specific time 

periods.  

RODENTS - There have been rat sightings reported to council. If anyone 

notices rats, skunks or whatever, within our village, please contact the 

administrator.  We do belong to a provincial program to deal with these 

issues. 

 BYLAW ENFORCEMENT -  Council expects all residents to educate 

themselves on non-compliance for bylaw infractions, such as excessive dog 

barking, abandoned and/or unlicensed vehicles, non-compliant buildings 

and trailers, including more than one living accommodation on a lot, 

unkept and unsightly yards.  The program of Bylaw enforcement was 

initiated in 2017.  That will continue in 2018 and tickets and fines will be 

issued for non-compliance. 

The bylaws are on the website. If you have any questions about whether 

you may be in violation of any bylaws, please contact any member of 

council or our administrator. 

VILLAGE MAINTENANCE- Applications will be accepted for the position of 

“full time” maintenance person for RVAB. The applicant must be 

experienced in operating mowing and road equipment and have a basic 

knowledge of diesel motors, as well as a fulltime resident of RVAB and 

available 12 months of the year.   Please contact our administrator if you 

are interested. Applications will be accepted until Feb.28,2018. For more 

information you may contact any member of council or the administrator. 

Working together for all to enjoy! 

RVAB Council 
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